Personal Software Process (PSP) and Team Software Process (TSP)

By John Stark

The Personal Software Process (PSP) helps people improve as software engineers.  The Team Software Process (TSP) uses PSP trained engineers to form a high-performance team.  Together the PSP and TSP address specifics of how to implement most of the software CMM.  All three were developed by the Software Engineering Institute (SEI), and are mutually supporting approaches to organizational process improvement.

With the PSP, engineers learn how to define, use, and measure a process for their daily work.  They also learn how to analyze their performance metrics and use this knowledge to improve.  The focus is on planning ability and product quality.  Planning ability considers accuracy of product size and development effort estimates.  Product quality is addressed by several techniques for pro-active defect management.

Once engineers and managers are trained in PSP, an organization may begin using the TSP to execute multi-person projects.  The TSP is intended to be married to, rather than replace, existing organizational processes.  It tends to focus on teamwork, as well as quality, aspects of the project.  To get truly high performance from a group of developers the members must jell into a tightly cohesive team.  Several conditions must be met in order for the jelling to take place.  The TSP explicitly calls for these conditions, and provides for their continued monitoring.

In both the PSP and TSP a cyclical learning process is emphasized.  They are both metrics-intensive technologies.  Post-mortem analyses of these metrics are stressed, along with the building of historical databases of individual and team performance.  Hence, these are very good tools for rapidly improving the maturity of an organization.
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